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I have already voted against Ranked Choice Voting, and do not appreciate that this 

bill is revisiting this method of voting, that is confusing to the voter, cannot be audited, 

and is very expensive (among many other reasons that we do not want this).  You 

are drafting this bill against the will of the people--Oregon voters already spoke!  Do 

not try to "ram RCV down our throats!" 

 

~Ginger Larcom, 

Benton County voter 


